
Rapport from exchange in Istanbul

The last exchange in the project Divided God was carried out in Istanbul between April 10th and 17th 2008. Exchange
was performed during the Gepgenc festival, where the project Divided God was also presented. Lectures and
discussions were organized at the Bilgi University and also numerous visits and discussions with different local religious
communities were conducted. We filmed a lot of interesting material, which is now being edited. Productions will be
presented at the final exchange and symposium, which will be held at the end of July 2008 in Ljubljana.

Reflections of the exchange in Istanbul: 
 - Julia Wegenast: Istanbul Report (.PDF document) 
 - Petar Atana
kovi�: Divided God Summary (.PDF document)
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